Brondesbury College



Re: Year 11 Information Evening
Dear Parents,
Bismillah-Hirrahman-Nirrahim
Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuh
I pray that this letter finds you at the best of health and Imaan.
This letter is to inform you of our first Information Evening for the Year 11 parents and students, which will be held on Monday 8th September 2014 from 5-6pm. On this day, parents will gain an insight on how to prepare their son for their upcoming GCSE's, how and when to apply to colleges and what to expect this coming year.
It is important that you and your son attend this evening so that you are aware of our procedures and so that you can prepare your son for the upcoming year Insha'Allah. Please confirm your attendance by signing the slip below and return to the school by Friday 5 th September 2014 .
We look forward to seeing you on the day.
Jazakumullah Khair
Wa'Salaam
Mr A. Ali Acting Head Teacher
I will/will not (delete as applicable) be attending Information Evening with my son on Monday 8 th September 2014.